
The LNPR funded four sets of garbage and recycle bins.  One set is to be 
installed at the far end (Chiefs Football Field Trail Entrance). Of the remaining 
three (2) are going to Red arrow and the third is going to Warm Waters.  The 
purpose of the waste container is to get them closest to point of use, on the 
beach and along the river.  By making it more convenient it is more likely we find 
less waste on the beach and in the river, thus cleaner water. 


